
St Thomas More Church
Liturgy of the Word with children

Dear Children and Parents,

We do hope that you have enjoyed your Summer holidays and are now 
all happily settled back into the new School term and for those of you 
who are at new schools, that this is going well. You are all in our 
prayers!                                                                                                                                             

We just wanted to let you know that we are now running our sessions 
each Sunday, except in the school holidays

Once Mass has begun Father Vitalis lets us know when it is time to go 
off together to share the Gospel of the day in our own special way.

Who are the Team who run the Liturgy of the Word with Children?

Kerry Jenkins, Sarah Keeping, Peter Britton, Lorenna King, 

Julie Brown and Linda Cunniffe.

We plan discussions, craft, role play or games that help us to really 
think about what God is telling us. There will be news letters to let you 
know what activities we have planned so watch this space!!

Dates for your diary...

Sunday September 29th – CAFOD – We will be thinking about the 
work that CAFOD does to change the lives of people around the world 
by providing clean water, health care, better shelter, education and 
new skills. You can help too by collecting money to support CAFOD. We 
will be giving out special collection boxes when we all meet at the  



‘Liturgy of the Word with children’ . To find out more about CAFOD 
CLICK on www.kidzzoneHYPERLINK "http://
www.kidzzone.cafod.org.uk/".HYPERLINK "http://
www.kidzzone.cafod.org.uk/"cHYPERLINK "http://
www.kidzzone.cafod.org.uk/"aHYPERLINK "http://
www.kidzzone.cafod.org.uk/"fod.org.uk     

Sunday October 27th Half Term no Liturgy of the Word with 
Children

And for the grown ups.........

We desperately need more Adults to join our team to so if you think 
you can help us in some way please either speak to Father Vitalis or one 
of the team, contact the parish office or alternatively email 
skeeping@hotmail.co.uk 

All adults in the team are CRB checked and we ensure that we keep to 
the required child : adult ratio at all times. This why we need your 
help ...... to ensure that our children are safe as well as getting the 
most of their experience at The Liturgy of the Word with Children. 

We would also really appreciate donations of crayons, glue sticks, felt 
pens and paper (either for printing or craft)

Many thanks and God Bless from all the team . 
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